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Barbara Reilly

From: Ashling_Flavin@health.gov.ie on behalf of Minister's_Office@health.gov.ie

Sent: 09 April 2019 09:35

To: Barbara Reilly

Subject: day centre in the Lucan area

09/04/2019  

 

 

 

Ms Barbara Reilly  

breilly@SDUBLINCOCO.ie  

 

 

 

Dear Ms Reilly  

 

Thank  you for your recent email concerning day centre in the Lucan area.  

Under the Health Act 2004, the Health Service Executive (HSE) is required to manage and deliver, or 

arrange to be delivered on its behalf, health and personal social services.  Section 6 of the HSE Governance 

Act 2013 bars the Minister for Health from directing the HSE to provide a treatment or a personal service to 

any individual or to confer eligibility on any individual.   

 

Your correspondence has been referred to the HSE National Complaints Governance and Learning Team in 

the National Quality Assurance and Verification Division, Oak House Millennium Park Naas Co Kildare. It 

will then be forwarded to the appropriate local Community Healthcare Organisation or Hospital/Hospital 

Group for examination and direct reply to you.  
 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely  

 

 

 

 

Matthew O'Gorman  

Private Secretary******************************************************** 
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